SUPERIOR MULTI-PACKAGING LIMITED

Company Registration No: 197902249R
{Incorporated in Singapore)

FREE FLOAT OF THE COMPANY AND SUSPENSION OF TRADING

The Board of Directors of Superior Multi-Packaging Limited {the “Company”) refers to the
Company’s announcement dated 3 July 2013 in relation to its free float (“Free Float
Announcement”). Unless otherwise defined, capitalized terms used in this
announcement shall have the same meaning as defined in the Free Float Announcement.

The Company has announced a trading suspension following the increase in the
shareholding of CROWN Speciality Packaging Investment Pte. Ltd. (“CSPI") to
approximately 90.53%. This renders the percentage of shares of the Company held in
public hands to have fallen below the 10% required under Rule 723 of the Listing Manual.
The Company is currently engaging CSPI in relation to its free float and is seeking a
satisfactory resolution to the matter.

In the meantime, shareholders may wish to refrain from taking any action in relation to
their shares of the Company which may be prejudicial to their interests, and to exercise
caution when dealing in their shares. The Company will make appropriate
announcements of material developments in this regard.
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